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I wish to submit my opposition to HB3414. I don’t believe that this will mitigate the 

homeless crisis in the least. Giving blanket approval to developers to increase 

housing in whatever means will quickly make them a lot of money is not the answer. 

Existing environmental rules and regulations must continue to be enforced and not 

brushed aside in the name of development with no oversight. 


